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Welcome and News 

Welcome to our second newsletter of 2014.  

Since the last update we have had a very 
successful coaching open day and a 
productive working bee. Thank you to all 
those who helped out at the working bee. 

Our BBQ has been moved so that it is now 
under cover and the old BBQ removed. Our 
new fridge and oven are up and running 
thanks to Frank Perkovic. The oven has 
already been put to excellent use for suppers 
during term one galas and pennants. 

Congratulations to Toby Clarke for winning 
the Singles U13 championship at Melba and 
coming runner up in the doubles. 

Gala Tennis – Term 2 

New and current players are most welcome 
and nominations for term 2 are now open. 
Join one of these highly enjoyable and social 
competitions on Tuesday or Wednesday 
nights. 

The cost is $60 for the 10 week term. 

If you would like to play or be a reserve then 
please contact Chris, Marian, or Gerry with 
your phone numbers and registration details.  

Tuesday night – Chris Lee  

 wandclee@tpg.com.au by Tuesday 
22

nd
 April deadline. 

Wednesday night – Marian or Gerry Allen  
 Marian.allen@anao.gov.au  
 gerard.allen@industry.gov.au  

Term 2 Galas commence on the 29
th

 & 30
th

 
April and runs until the 1

st
 & 2

nd
 July. For 

those of you who haven’t heard, Gala is a 
great night of social tennis for players of all 
standards and ages.  Tennis starts at 7:30pm 
and there is supper. Players and their 
opponents are graded so that matches are 
socially competitive and a lot of fun.  

Membership and Keys 

New players interested in becoming a 
member and players renewing their 
memberships can find the forms on our 
website and you can pay on-line. Contact 
Kerry Scarlett for a new key. 

Trivia Night 

Saturday 14
th

 June 7:00pm for 7:30pm 
Tuggeranong Vikings Club 
Join us for an evening of fun and fundraising. 
Test your “who wants to be a millionaire” skills 
and round up a table of family and friends as 
your hand-picked brains trust. 

Entry is $5 per person.  

If you would like to organise a table (4-10 
people) contact Andy Squires by email  
AndrewS@LNBComputing.com.au (preferred) 
Phone 0419219487 

We are also seeking sponsorship and prizes for 
each round of questions.  Please let us know if 
you can help the club by donating a prize.  

Coaching Update 

Our head coach, Robert Jamieson, has Holiday 
Camps and Term 2 enrolments coming up.  

 Albury Tennis Tournament 18
th

 - 21
st

 April 

 Holiday Camps 
o Week 1 – Mon 14

th
 - Thurs 17

th
 April 

o Week 2 – Tues 22
nd

 - Thurs 24
th

 April  

Term 2 coaching starts on Monday 28
th

 April  

Contact Head Coach: Robert Jamieson 
Phone 0432 118204 or 6241 3705  
csot@hotmail.com.au  

Committee News 

Long serving committee member Luis Monge 
is stepping down. Luis established the Pines 
Tennis Club web site just over 3 years ago and 
our Facebook site last year.  Luis contribution 
to the committee over 6 years is greatly 
appreciated.  

 Pennant Update 

Unfortunately none of our teams made it to 
the finals in this Autumn competition. We 
fielded 5 x Thursday, 2 x Tuesday and one 
Monday night team. Nominations for the 
winter competition will be coming out soon. 

Vikings Affiliation  

Vikings are offering a $100 discount on First 
Aid courses. If you are a Gala player and 
interested in first aid training contact Shelley. 
shelleyoneill@bigpond.com  
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